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Felicitation of IIC Faculty Members 

‘Activity within the Institute towards promoting and Supporting Innovation,  

IPR and Start-up’ 

 

Day :Thursday                                                      Place: Seminar Hall 

Date:22 October 2020                                           Time: 11.30am 

                                                                                                                                              

The college IIC organised the felicitation of IIC faculty members on 22
nd

 October 2020 at 

11.30am in the Seminar Hall. The Ministry of Education’s Innovation Cell (MIC) and AICTE 

organised the release of ceremony of Annual Performance Rating of Institution’s Innovation 

Council (IIC) in HEIs for the IIC2.0 calendar year (2019-20). 

The Hon’ble Minister of Education, Dr. Ramesh Pokhriyal ‘Nishank’ along with Shri. Sanjay 

Shamrao Dhotre,  Minister of State, Ministry of Education (MoE) announced the result on 

15
th

 October 2020 from 03.00 to 04.00 pm. 

The MIC declared 4 star  Annual Performance  Rating for the IIC had undertaken various 

activities prescribed by Innovation Cell, Ministry of Education, Govt, of India to promote 

Innovation and Startup in campus during the IIC Calendar Year 2019-20. 

All the IIC faculty members were felicitated by Prin. Dr. V.K. Deshmukh, Joint Secretary, 

Mual Education Society, Sonai, and Prin. Dr. S.L. Laware. All the IIC Council members 

were felicitated to promote, to  inspire ,to motivate  and to support students and actively 

participate in the innovation, IPR, and Startup activities . 

Dr. Machhindra Varpe, Convener,IIC, welcomed and introduced the programme and 

overviewed the activities conducted during the academic year 2019-20 by the IIC. Prin. 

Dr.S.L. Laware summarised the activities undertaken and expressed the aims and objectives 

of the IIC. Dr. Dnyndeo Zine, Vice-Principal and Vice-President, IIC appreciated the efforts 

of the IIC. Prin. Dr. V.K. Deshmukh appreciated all the  IIC faculty members on behalf of 

Mula Education Society and guided all the faculty members .Dr. Sitaram Roundal expressed 

vote of thanks. Dr. Shweta Choudhare compared the programme. Total 70 faculty members 

and non-teaching staff participated in the programme. 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


